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PCN Immediate End of Life  
Notification: S3F8S7BXZZ-QW8B 

Zilog, Inc.
1590 Buckeye Drive
Milpitas, CA 95035-7418

November 30,  2021

Subject: Immediate End of Life Notification S3F8S7BXZZ-QW8B 

Dear Valued Customer:

Please be advised that due to the sudden discontinuation of the lead frame by the
manufacturer Zilog is transitioning immediately the S3 80L QFP package, S3F8S7BXZZ-Q
W8B, into an end of life (EOL) status.

Unfortunately, there are no direct replacements for this device or last time buy opportunities.

Should you have questions regarding this matter, or need additional assistance, please 
contact csr@zilog.com.

Sincerely,

Alan Shaw
VP of Operations MCU
Zilog: A Littelfuse Company


